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Meeting #644 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

July 31, 2018 

 

Security 

ITEM 6b 

 
Replacement of District Police with Additional Securitas Patrol Officers 

 
The Board of Directors took action during the Budget Workshop on June 18th to eliminate the 
two part-time District Police Officer positions and to replace the positions with additional 
Securitas Patrol officers.  The officers have been laid off officially as of July 17th. 
 
The Directors feel a more effective control on speeders can be achieved by using the budget 
funds otherwise intended for the two part-time Police officers to pay for additional full-time 
security officers to double-up on roadway patrol to intervene with speeders. 
 
Some elements of this matter will be discussed during closed session with a verbal follow-up 
provided during the open meeting.   

 

 


